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8th November 2021 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

IMPORTANT: Nut allergies 
 
I am writing again to ask for your support. 
 
As you know from Mrs Albert’s letter last week, we have a number of children in school with severe nut 
allergies.  Should any of these children come into contact with nuts, it may be necessary for the staff to 
administer an Epipen and call an ambulance. 
 

Obviously, this is a very serious and potentially life-threatening matter for the children concerned.  I ask 

you again to not send your child to school with a packed lunch that contains peanut butter, chocolate 
hazelnut spread, raw nuts of any kind or any other item that may contain nuts. 
 
I fully appreciate that your child(ren) may have their favourite ‘spreads’ or chocolate filled items but I’m 
sure you will agree that the life of a child must be our priority. 
 
We will continue to monitor lunchboxes this week and will contact you if we feel it necessary. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Chrissie Barrington 
Executive Principal 
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